
 Fourth Day Coordinator’s Report for September 2024 AGM 

 Since last year’s AGM, Marni Crossley passed the reins over to Gabrielle Stanton as Fourth 

 Day Coordinator. Marni has mentored Gabrielle and provided additional support by leading 

 Ultreyas that Gabrielle was not able to facilitate. 

 For the Zoom Ultreya’s, we have an average of 30 people attending. The Ultreya in June had 

 to be moved from Andrew Hayden Park to St. Stephen’s Church due to heat. This was a 

 smooth transition, as we saw the forecast a few days before and made the decision about 48 

 hours prior to the service. Below is a list of the services held since the last AGM. 

 Date  Location 

 October 29, 2023  In-Person Welcome Back Ultreya for Women’s 

 Weekend @ Christ Church, Bells Corners 

 November 22, 2023  Zoom 

 January 24, 2024  Zoom 

 March 20, 2024  This Ultreya service was to be on Zoom, but had to be 

 postponed due to a conflict with another event. 

 April 7, 2024  Send-Off Service for 130th Men’s Cursillo 

 May 5, 2024  In-Person Welcome Back Ultreya for Men’s Weekend @ 

 Christ Church Bells Corners (CCBC) 

 June 19, 2024  In-Person service - that was meant to be at the park. 

 Due to heat, held at St. Stephen’s (downstairs). 

 July 17, 2024  In-Person @ Andrew Hayden Park 

 August 14, 2024  In-Person @ Andrew Hayden Park 

 Between September 2023 and November 2024, we will have 3 Cursillo Weekends. With the 

 upcoming 131st Weekend (November 1-3), there will be a Send-Off Service (usually held the 

 Sunday before the Weekend). As follow-up, there will also be a Welcome Back Service–date 

 to be determined. 

 We are always interested in finding potential Fourth Day Speakers for our Ultreya Services. If 

 you know someone or you are interested in speaking, please contact Gabrielle. 

 Gabrielle Stanton 

 Fourth Day Coordinator 
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